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| (9/22/2008) Gensen Kai - RE: Hydrostatic Test Water Permit Number Changed ..

From: "Sykes, Miriam" <MSykes@ci.glendale.ca.us>

To: - "Askenaizer, Daniel" <DAskenaizer@ci.glendale.ca.us>, "Vinther, William"...
CC: "Sykes, Miriam" <MSykes@ci.glendale.ca.us>, <gkai@waterboards.ca.gov>, "...
Date: 6/19/2008 8:31 AM ‘ ‘
Subject: RE: Hydrostatic Test Water Permit Number Changed

Dan/Bill, |

FYI

Miriam

Original Message----- _

From: Gensen Kai [maiIto:gkai@waterboards.ca.gov]
~ Sent; Wednesday, June 18, 2008 3:52 PM
' To: Sykes, Miriam

Cc: Alex Carlos .

A Subjecf: Re: Notification
Hi, Miriam -

Per our conversation earlier, please replace Cl-9062 with CI-9424 for
your NPDES permit coverage of this project.

‘Thank you,

Gensen Kai




